
  

 
 

 
 

 

 

Friday 3 May 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 13  

I hope you are well and are looking forward to a good Bank Holiday Weekend. I also hope that the 
information below around Year 13 Prom and processes for your child’s last few days at NLS prove of 
use. 
 
Also, I would like to draw to your attention the Parent Voice opportunity at the foot of this letter. 
 

Year 13 Prom  

As you know from previous, we have booked the Chesford Grange, Leamington Spa. This is on Tuesday, 
2 July. Most of the year group have signed up which is lovely – a really great opportunity for the cohort 
to celebrate together.  
 
Just a reminder that no partners or friends of students can attend. If you can please reiterate this to 
your child. Also, while it is unlikely to be necessary, please be aware that if there is any issue on the 
evening (for example, a student feels unwell) then we may need to contact you. It has not been 
necessary to do this in the past but perhaps best to flag.  
 
 

Last Day Arrangements and Staff Availability During Exam Leave 

Just a reminder: Wednesday 8 May marks the final day before Exam Leave for Year 13 – though please 

be aware of the caveats to this. Please consult the April Parent Letter which describes these caveats 

as well as the support which is available throughout the Exam Leave period: 

We would urge parents to actively discuss revision strategies with their child: where is best to study, 

how is best to study, when is best to study. 

 

Results Day Year 13 

A reminder that results day for Year 13 is on Thursday 15 August. Results are available between 9am 

and 10am. Students must collect their own results and for any student not able to attend results will 

be e-mailed to their school e-mail address later that day.  

Everything you need to know can be found here.  

The Sixth Form Team will be on hand to both celebrate with students and to support as required with 

any results and next-step queries. 

 

Parent Voice 

 

At entry point, we gauged parent views on transition – i.e. with the parents of Year 12 – and were 

very appreciative of all the kind comments and constructive feedback. At what is now essentially the 

https://www.northleamington.co.uk/_site/data/files/letters/820020B473BC67F06D35E19943FD4E65.pdf
https://www.northleamington.co.uk/learn/assessments-and-exams


 

student exit point, we would like to extend to you an opportunity to feedback on the overall Sixth 

Form experience. Please see here 

Finally, we wish students every success in these examinations as well as in their futures – they have 

been a privilege to work with. 

Thank you to you (their parents) for being so supportive throughout their time in NLS Sixth Form. 

I hope you have a restful and pleasant Bank Holiday weekend. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

S A Taylor (Senior Assistant Head-teacher – including Head of Sixth Form). 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/pXn1VZBnx1

